
Welcome to our latest edition of the Yarra Foundation Update. 
 
¶ Silent Auction Success – thank you! 

 

 
 
A huge thank you to all businesses that donated to Yarra Foundation’s online Silent Auction 
that culminated at Yarra’s Community Festival on Saturday 15 October.  $8,137 was raised 
to support Yarra‘s future. Thank you and congratulations to all successful bidders.ion Update.tober.



The Yarra Eels commissioned by the Yarra Foundation and the YVG Fine Arts department are 
sta
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